
Getting  out  of  Edinburgh  –
Caerlaverock Castle
 

A glimpse of medieval life at Caerlaverock Castle over four
days next week promises visitors a thrilling insight into
sword fighting, archery and crossbow skills.

 

 

 

“Medieval  Mayhem”  is  the  perfect  entertainment  for
Caerlaverock,  an  imposing  stronghold  near  Dumfries  with  a
turbulent history. Presented annually by Historic Scotland,
the event offers attractions for all the family, young and
old.

 

 

 

With  its  moat,  twin-towered  gatehouse  and  battlements,
Caerlaverock  will  set  the  scene  for  costumed  performers
regaling visitors with tales of legendary outlaws, thrilling
battles and heroic quests.

 

 

 

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/07/getting-out-of-edinburgh-caerlaverock-castle/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/07/getting-out-of-edinburgh-caerlaverock-castle/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/07/Caerlaverock.jpg


Events Manager at Historic Scotland, Gillian Urquhart said:
“Medieval Mayhem is the ideal event to help keep the children
entertained during the summer holidays. Why not come along to
Caerlaverock, and enjoy junior jousting, archery, sword play
and crossbow shooting.”

 

 

 

The Castle also offers a siege warfare exhibition, children’s
adventure park and trail, plus a nature walk leading to an
earlier castle in the woods.

 

 

 

“Medieval Mayhem” runs from Thursday, 26-29 July 2012, between
noon and 4pm each day.

 

 

 

The cost of the event is £7 for adults, £6 for concessions and
£4.50 for children. Admission is free for Historic Scotland
members. Family tickets are available at £20 for two adults
and two children.

 

 


